
 

Proposed Improvements 
for the 

Saline County Courthouse 
Saline County Commissioners will host public meetings 

to discuss proposed improvements for the Courthouse.  

Public input is encouraged to ensure the County’s citizens 

have a voice in their building. 
 

Meetings will be held at: 
July 21

st
,  3 – 7 PM Saline Center 

July 22
nd

,  3 – 7 PM Senior Center, Crete 

July 23
rd

,  3 – 7 PM Extension Office, Wilber 

 

The architect will be present to take notes and answer questions. 
District #1 

Richard Jiskra 

402.448.5305 
NoRich@windstream.net 

District #2 

Willis Luedke 

402.826.2544 
wluedke@windstream.net 

District #3 

Marvin Kohout 

402.946.6531 
makohout@hotmail.com 

District #4 

Tim McDermott 

402.821.3581 
nebraskatim@gmail.com 

District #5 

Janet Henning 

402.826.2819 
janeth@neb.rr.com 

 


